


	Notice of intent to make a determination 
Expansion of the Yarihwa Complex – Public Comments Invited 
March 27, 2020 – Indigenous Services Canada must determine whether the proposed Expansion of the Yarihwa Complex, located in Wendake is likely to cause significant adverse environmental effects. To help inform this determination, Indigenous Services Canada is inviting comments from the public respecting that determination. 
Written comments must be submitted by April 27, 2020  to: 
Mitcha Dubé 
320, St-Joseph Street East, 3rd Floor
Office 400
Québec, (Québec) G1K 9J2
 mitcha.dube@canada.ca 
The Proposed Project 
Expansion of the Yarihwa complex in Wendake. The addition consists of 8,132 square feet of commercial space and 10,053 square feet of office space on four floors.
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